Crescent City Coin Club

www.crescentcitycoinclub.org

NEXT MEETING

March 20th, 2013

Social Hr. 6:00pm

Meeting 7:00pm

Knights of Columbus 3310 Florida Avenue Kenner, LA



January Board Meeting

Members in Attendance

Officers / Governors / Members

President Rick Demers

Vice President Nick Lagattuta

Treasurer Mike Buras

Recording Sec. Linton Duet Jr.

Immediate Past Pres. Bob Eddy III

Bruce Ehrman

Roger Holder

Candie Watson

Rusty Pancamo

Ted Bellanger Jr.

Patti Bennett

Mal Theriot

President Rick Demers called the meeting to order at 7:05 pm. In which he welcomed all the Officers, Governors, and Members to this meeting.

Treasurer Mike Buras gave to the Board the January breakdown of money that he deposited from that nights Membership Meeting. The funds deposited are shown below.

DEPOSITS:

\$ 26.00 50/50

\$ 79.00 Raffle

\$196.00 Membership Dues

\$ 62.25 Monthly Auction

\$363.25 TOTAL DE-POSIT Treasurer Mike Buras also advised the Board that there is \$7,668.23 of funds in the bank.

Vice President Nick Lagattutamentioned the upcoming meeting programs scheduled and will give an updated list. President Rick Demers

Coin Auction



Members are encouraged to bring coins for auction. Coins will be auctioned toward the end of each monthly meeting. Members are permitted to set starting bid price on each coin put on the auction block. Club members are able to auction up to 5 coins each.

January Board Meeting (cont.)

mentioned that we will bring this up at our next Membership Meeting in February, and poll the club Members to see their intentions of the club as a whole.

Recording Secretary
Linton Duet Jr. asked
the Board if it would
be ok to have at each
meeting a copy of the
minutes of the Membership Meeting as
well as the Board Meeting to be given to the
Members of the club at
each monthly meeting.
The Board had a brief
discussion and advised
that this would be good

for our club since all of our meetings are open to club members. The Board also mentioned that for this upcoming coin show in April, we will again get 2,000 raffle tickets. Vice President NickLagattuta will try to have these tickets at the February Membership Meeting to be distributed to our Members.

Vice President Nick Lagattutatalked about the upcoming ANA Spring 2013 National Money Show in which he said that there are already 300 tables sold for the event. He also mentioned that he spoke with people that

will help with advertisement and show events. He also mentioned that the ANA will get their own permit for the event. He also mentioned that he would like for the club members who signed up to work the ANA show, could work shifts in which he will give assignments when the time comes.

Recording Secretary Linton Duet Jr. asked the Board that if it would be ok for coin collectors who go to the next upcoming shows in 2013 could fill out a

RAFFLE TICKETS

We have plenty of raffle tickets available for our Spring Coin Show in Kenner, La. Tickets are \$1 each or 6 for \$5. If you need any to sell contact us and we will get some to you.



You can fold a piece of US currency forward then backward about 4,000 times before it will tear!!

MARCH MEETING PROGRAM

Nick Lagattuta will be presenting a discussion on collecting and grading Liberty Head "V"

Nickels.



January Board Meeting (cont.)

quick form once they check in so that we could have their e-mail address, so that we could contact them for future shows a week in advance for them to be notified. The Board agreed that this could help out our upcoming club shows and would agree to have this in place. President Rick Demers talked about the 5×6 ft. trailer which would store the clubs equipment for the coin shows. Once he gets the trailer he will use a tarp donated by Linton Duet Jr. to protect the outside of the trailer.

President Rick Demers asked for Recording Secretary Linton Duet Jr. to provide him with an updated list of club Member's telephone numbers if this could be done. Recording Secretary Linton Duet Jr. advised that he will try to get as many numbers as possible for the updated list.

Immediate Past President Mr. Bob Eddy III gave the Board figures of the Fall coin show. Below are the results.

CCCC Fall Coin Show

\$7,529.31 Disbursements

\$ 7,086.00 Receipts

\$ 443.31 Show Loss

The Board discussed about reducing the hall at the Double Tree Hotel to have 2/3 the size instead of the whole area. This would have savings of about \$800.00 per show event. President Rick Demers called for a motion, motion by Bruce Ehrman and seconded by Linton Duet Jr. to have Immediate Past President Bob Eddy III look into getting this done if possible with the Double Tree Hotel, motion carried 7 votes for and 0 no votes.

There was a discussion about the Stamp Club participating at the 2013 coin shows. President Rick Demers will talk with the club President about this matter.

NEW BUSINESS

Recording Secretary Linton Duet Jr. mentioned that he felt that the membership booth should be placed at the

front door at upcoming coins show events. He advised that the present spot inside the coin show arena does not carry the attention to coin collectors to join the club, whereas at the front door a club member could get the attention of a collector once that person comes to enter the coin arena. The Board decided that this was a good idea and will conduct this endeavor the next coin show.

President Rick Demers mentioned to the Board that the meals at the regular Membership Meetings would be cancelled due to not enough meals being sold.

There was a motion by Treasurer Mike Buras and seconded by Bruce Ehrman to adjourn the Board Meeting all were in favor motion passes. Meeting adjourned at 8:40 pm.

By Recording Secretary Linton Duet, Jr.